
 
 

 

 

March 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Clients of Teachers’ Tutoring Service, 
 
In order to protect the safety of both our tutors and clients, effective immediately tutors 
with Teachers’ Tutoring Service will only be available for tutoring via online platforms. 
Face-to-face, in person tutoring services, regardless of physical distancing, will not be 
offered at this time. 
 
We do have a number of tutors who can provide online tutoring via a variety of 
platforms and are still accepting requests for tutors at this time for online tutoring. 
Please contact the office at tutor.bc.ca for more information. 
 
We very much appreciate your understanding and cooperation with these temporary 
changes that are required to maintain both yours and our tutors’ health and well-being. 
 
Regards, 
The TTS Staff 
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